
                               

 

                                                                                 

                                                                                                       

25th July 2019    

                        HAPPY HOLIDAYS                            

Dear Parent/Carer    

 

Another successful school year is over and here is hoping everyone has a happy, relaxing and 

safe holiday! 

 

 
Year 6 Assembly 

Following yesterday’s wonderful leavers assembly, once again good luck to our Year 6 children! 

A very enjoyable and emotional assembly and so well attended too! Thank you for all your 

continued support. 

 

 
BBQ 

Once again thank you to FOSS for hosting this end of year event and for all your support. 

Another enjoyable occasion at Shortlanesend. 

 

Parent Pay 

Please check your accounts there is a lot of outstanding payments due. Thank you. 

 

Autumn Term 

Children return to school on Thursday 5th September. 

 
Summer Term 

Autumn Term 

Thursday 5th September                 Return to School 

Monday 21st October                               Half Term Week 

Thursday 19th December                         Break up for Christmas 

Spring Term 

Monday 6th January                               First day of Term 

 



 

      

      


